

September 2, 1988

MEMO TO: Resident Directors & Head Residents

FROM: Joni D. Wood  $20\omega$ 

Landscape Superintendent

SUBJECT: Frisbee Golf

Please notify your residents that frisbee golf is not allowed on the main campus, except for Jefferson Square, Ball Circle and the "neck area" of the Goolrick playing fields. This policy was initiated by President Anderson in 1986 and will be enforced by Campus Police.

Thank you for your help in this matter.

JDW/bjh

cc: Pete Lefferts
Vicki Campbell
Julie Smith
Paul Mulherin

RECEIVED

SEP 5 1988

President's Office